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    Telephone: 01483 763114 
Email:info@barnsbury.surrey.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs J Harrup 

6th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Welcome back to the new academic year!  What a wet and soggy start!  It has been so lovely to see the children 
settling so quickly into their new classrooms with their new teachers.  We had a whole school assembly on 
Wednesday morning and it was wonderful to have us all back together as a school community. 
 
Parent Information Sessions 
Just to remind you of the Parent Information sessions that are happening next week.  Please see dates and times 
below: 
Friday 6th September—9.00am—Year 4 
Monday 9th September—9.00am—Year 2 
Tuesday 10th September—2.30pm—Year 5 
Friday 13th September—9.00am—Year 6 
Monday 16th September—9.00am—Year 3 
Tuesday 17th September—2.30pm—Year Reception 
Thursday 19th September—2.30pm—Year 1 
All meetings will be held in the School Hall and refreshments will be available. 
 
Class Assemblies 
These have all been booked into the calendar—please see the newsletter for the date of your child’s class       
assembly; we hope you will be able to join us. 
 

News from Barnsbury PTA 
Asda are running a ‘Cashback to Schools’ and we would like to spread the word at Barnsbury. Please see the 
poster in the body of the newsletter for further information.  
Please follow these steps to make sure your rewards come to our PTA.               
*Step 1* - download the Asda Rewards App.                                 
*Step 2* - select Barnsbury Primary School for your rewards. Our postcode  is GU22 0BB.  

*Step 3* - do your shopping   
 
Opportunities for Key Stage 2 Children 
The Winston Churchill School are running STEM workshops (with our Maths and Science departments) for       
children in Year 5.  They are also organising a Primary Orchestra running for children in Years 4, 5 and 6.  Please 
see the newsletter for further information. 
 
Information for Parents 
Please see the newsletter for advice and support with: Using and reviewing parental controls and Supporting   
children going back to school. 
 
 
 



Travel to school and parking 
Please consider parking further away from the school in surrounding roads to play your part in easing 
congestion around the school at peak periods.  Or can you walk or cycle to school—really good for the 
family’s health and the environment! 
 
There is also a one-way route we are trying to enforce around the school during peak times.  Please see 
the map below: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 
 
With kind regards 

 
 
 
 

Mrs J E Harrup 
Headteacher 

Please don’t enter the 

estate here—exit only. 

Enter the estate 

via Acacia Avenue 

To ease congestion 

around the school, turn 

One-way route turning 

right onto Hawthorn 

Road, then right into Al-

mond Avenue, exiting 

onto Egley Road. 

Keep everyone safe—drive 

slowly around the estate. 

Consider our neighbours and 

all parking restrictions when 

leaving your car. Yellow lines, 

driveways and verges are not 

appropriate places to park 

The pavements are busy 

with walkers, prams, 

scooters, bikes and more.  

Be alert to keep everyone 

safe. 



Dates for Class Assemblies 2024-25 

All class assemblies will be on a Friday morning and will be held in the main 

school hall at 9.00am 

 

Autumn Term 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4th October 4D 

25th October 5M 

29th November 6L 

6th December 3M 

7th February 6G 

14th February 4J 

14th March 5T 

21st March 1M 

28th March 1B 

2nd May 3B 

16th May 2M 

23rd May 2T 

27th June Oak 

4th July Ash 











This Autumn Term the Winston Churchill School Science and Mathematics 
departments will once again be running a series of masterclasses for        
primary students, and as such they are looking for budding scientists and 
mathematicians to join them.  
The masterclasses will take place over six sessions (three science and three 
mathematics) that run from 4.15pm-5.15pm on the following dates:     
Monday 7th October, Monday 14th October, Monday 21st October,     
Monday 4th November, Monday 11th November and Monday 18th        
November. 

The Winston Churchill School Music department 
are looking for young musicians to join our ‘Primary 
School Student Orchestra’, which will be running 
throughout October and November. It will be an 
opportunity for students to come together with 
other musicians, including student music leaders 
from Winston, to rehearse and perform music. Any 
student who learns an instrument (no matter the 
instrument) can join. Rehearsals for the ‘Primary 
School Student Orchestra’ will take place on 
Wednesday evenings between 4.15-5.15pm in the 
Performance Space at Winston.  

Below is the full list of rehearsal dates:  
Autumn half term 1: 2 nd October 9 th October 16th October 23rd October  
Autumn half term 2: 6 th November 13th November 20th November  
The ‘Primary School Student Orchestra’ will then be invited to play in our Autumn Concert on Thursday 28th        
November, which will be a fantastic performance opportunity as well as a chance to listen to the outstanding music 
making taking place at Winston. The rehearsal sessions are FREE to attend. On the day of each rehearsal, students 
should sign in at the main school reception from 4.05pm. They do not need to wear school uniform. Music stands 
and instruments such as keyboards and drums will be provided. If you would like your child to take part in the 
‘Primary School Student Orchestra’, please complete the google form here by no later than Friday 27th September.  
We look forward to you joining us!  

The sessions are FREE to attend but places are limited and will be given on a first come first served basis. Parents/
carers of the students participating are also invited to take part in the masterclasses if they wish to. On the day of 
each masterclass, students should sign in at the main school reception. They do not need to wear school uniform 
and do not need to bring anything as all resources will be provided.  
If you would like your child to take part in the masterclasses, please complete the google form here by no later 
than Friday 27th September. We look forward to you joining us!  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeyh_ze_8rOnu4wM1Nyffit2QiDWGUOaejg1ht_6XTut1DZEQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSecWYDvxZWx8BQDI54vvjXwUc6_2OFk0bvyqlYuRuoEThY6cg/viewform

